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RIPLEY INFANT SCHOOL

1st November 2022
Dear Parents

To commemorate Armistice Day, to mark the centenary of the end of World War 1 and to support The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal, we will be selling poppy related items that children can choose to buy: 

Poppy reflectors - 50p

Fabric Zip pulls – 50p
Wrist Bands - £1

Snap bands - £1.50

Many thanks for your continued support.
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Paula Doleman

Headteacher
